May 14, 2024

To: Dickinson City Commission
Re: City appointment of CVB Board member

Jeremiah Thorpe has been approved by the Dickinson Convention & Visitors Bureau Board of Directors
to join the organization.

Matthew Gailbert has relocated, and he has resigned his Board of Directors position. Jeremiah Thorpe is
employed at Dakota Community Bank. The CVB Board feels that Jeremiah financial knowledge and
community involvement will be valuable to the CVB.

The Convention & Visitors Bureau Board of Directors asks the City Commission to approve Jeremiah
nt to the CVB Board of Directors. His relationship and knowledge of financial business
olvement will enhance the hospitality industry of Dickinson.

Thorpe appoi

Terri Thiel
Executive Director
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